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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
You have confirmed that you would like to pay for your child’s space at Peardrops After School & 
Breakfast Club using childcare vouchers.  
 
Please could you complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office in lieu of your 
first payment by this means. We will use this information to register with your childcare voucher 
provider and will update our payment records regarding your child.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
John Bagwell 
Head teacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child(s) name: ……………………………… 
 
 
 I will be paying for my child’s place at Peardrops using childcare vouchers 
 I have checked with my employer and can confirm that they operate a childcare voucher 

scheme 
 
The name of the company* that my employer uses to provide childcare  
vouchers is: …………………………………………………………… 
 
 
*This information is essential as we will need to register with the childcare voucher provider in 
order to accept any request for payment by this means. 
 
 


